
 

Hazelwood families are invited to drop by on Tuesday, August 18th for 

“Meet the Teacher” at: 

 

8:30 am – 9:30 am: Parents of Pre-K and Kindergarten students 

5:00 pm – 6:00 pm: Parents of 1st – 5th Grade students 

 

Our teachers are looking forward to meeting their students and 

families on Tuesday, August 18th. We will see you soon! 


